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Lottery Committee

of the

Financial Affairs Council

Minutes

December 6, 2005
1.
The Lottery Committee met at 1:05 p.m. with the following members present: Adams, Bremer, Costa, Cox, Harris, Hata, Hood, Kearney, Janousek, Mena, Parker, Sy and Wang.

2.
The committee engaged in an extensive discussion of the Lottery proposals forwarded to it.

3.
The committee agreed that faculty in all units had been properly consulted and had helped frame the priorities of the various units.

4.
Ms. Hata distributed a year-to-year lottery allocation comparison for the years 2003-2004 through 2005-2006.  Please see Attachment A.

5.
Mena moved, and Kearney seconded, that the Committee recommend to the Provost that, for 2006-2007, the average percentage distribution for the past three years be used to calculate the recommended distribution of the projected campus lottery allocation of 2,594,501. Should this amount be increased or decreased, the amount allocated to the University Divisions would be increased or decreased proportionate to that Division’s share of the original allocation. The Motion carried. Please see Attachment B for the recommended allocation amounts.

6. 
Some members of the Lottery Committee expressed surprise at the real disparities between expected 
historical allocations and actual requests. But they were confident that the final allocations would 
follow the former rather the latter.

7.
The Lottery Committee wanted it understood that although it is recommending to the Provost that 
funds be allocated for 2006-2007 using the percentage distribution in the historic record, it reserves 
the right to recommend a different allocation method in the future.

8.  
Kearney moved, and Mena seconded, that the Chair be instructed to schedule a workshop for the 
Lottery Committee following the first Council meeting in October to familiarize the Committee with 
the policies and procedures that will be used in recommending the allocation of Lottery funds. The 
motion carried.

9.
The meeting adjourned at 2:25 p.m.







Respectfully submitted,







Dave Hood

(These Minutes have not been approved.)

